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Welcome
Dear Friends,

As we gather this evening, I recognize 
the blessing you have been for me, and 
for Saint Luke Institute. In our fast-
paced and ever-changing world, you are 
steady and faithful. You have sustained 
us through our transition, which is now 
bearing great fruit. 

I feel blessed to share in the ministry of 
Saint Luke Institute. You know that deep 
suffering touches all people, regardless of 
age, race, culture, or vocational status. You step up and financially support 
Saint Luke Institute so that Catholic clergy and consecrated religious have 
access to expert psychological and spiritual health services. Thank you!

I feel humbled to be honored with the Saint Luke Award this year and 
am deeply grateful to our Board of Directors, who have led Saint Luke 
Institute’s transition with fortitude and insight. Their enthusiasm for our 
healing ministry and their leadership are the driving force behind this event. 

There are so many people that you may not see, who stand with me daily. 
No leader achieves success on his own. Saint Luke Institute is privileged 
to have such a skilled and experienced staff to counsel, offer spiritual 
guidance, and provide educational programs. They are a blessing to us all!

On behalf of the priests and consecrated religious who benefit from our 
healing ministry, I thank you for your generosity and prayers. 

In the peace of Christ,

Fr. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap.

Rev. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D. 
President and CEO 
Saint Luke Institute



Message from Our Board of directors

Dear Friends of SLI,

Thank you for joining us for tonight’s very 
special occasion as we honor Rev. David 
Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D. with the 
Saint Luke Award. Nearly eight years 
ago, Fr. David Songy began his tenure as 
President and CEO of Saint Luke Institute. 
He arrived in Silver Spring, Maryland, with 
an abundance of experience in seminary 
formation and counseling and a desire to 
integrate his dual passion for psychology and spiritual theology into 
the work of SLI. 

Through his dedication and expertise, Fr. Songy has helped to shape 
Saint Luke Institute into a place of tremendous hope, providing expert 
and compassionate mental and spiritual health services. As a Capuchin 
friar for over 40 years, Fr. David is embarking on a year of transition 
back to teaching and working with his friar community. 

The SLI staff works diligently to help priests and religious experiencing 
spiritual and psychological challenges to find new strength and 
healing. We are grateful, also, for the role Saint Luke Institute plays 
in keeping our Church healthy. As an independent, objective, and 
professional resource to screen applicants to the priesthood or 
religious life, SLI provides Church leaders the information they need to 
guide their decisions.

We are also deeply appreciative of all of you. Your support of Saint 
Luke Institute is a testament to your deep faith and commitment to 
our Church. By your generosity and your presence here tonight, you 
demonstrate that you recognize the vital importance of this work. We 
thank you for helping make this Benefit successful and especially for 
your hope and trust in this ministry and those it serves.

In Gratitude,

David Brown

David S.J. Brown, K.M. 
Chairman, Board of Directors 
Saint Luke Institute



Saint Luke Institute thanks its donors and guests of the 2022 Annual Benefit 
for supporting the Institute’s ministry and for entrusting us with this essential 
mission. Your time and financial gifts make our ministry possible for so many. 
Together we are restoring hope. Listed below are those who have offered their 
support for this evening (as of October 7, 2022).

With Gratitude

Our Sponsors

Servants of Light
Mr. and Mrs. David S.J. Brown, K.M.

Father John Enzler Fund at the Greater Washington Community Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremiah Norton

Bill and Mary Noel Page

Benefit Committee
Saint Luke Institute Board of Directors

Disciples in Faith
Col. (Ret.) and Mrs. Daniel Gill

Knights of Columbus
Hon. and Mrs. Terrence and Margaret O’Donnell

Archdiocese of Washington

Prophets of Mercy
Anonymous

Diocese of Arlington
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Baine

Capuchin Province of Saint Conrad
Dan Christovich and Lisa Kazor-Christovich
Church of the Little Flower, Bethesda, Md.

Mr. G. Patrick Clancy
Archdiocese of Detroit

Audrey and Martin Gruss Foundation
Sr. Ellen LaCapria

Mrs. Charles T. Lindsay
Mary and Daniel Loughran Foundation

Alice Middleton
Dr. and Mrs. Richard and Mary Milone

Jim and Suzanne Nicholson
Religious of Jesus and Mary
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Rossetti

Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Nino R. Vaghi Foundation



Congregation of Saints
Daughters of Charity

The Dyer Family

Jane and Henry Goetzman

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Hickey

RADM (USN Ret.) and Mrs. James Hinkle

The John and Elizabeth Lane Foundation

John and Cookie Lindsay

The RCM&D Foundation

Waldorf Risk Solutions

Mr. Charlie Wolf, II

Patrons of Compassion
Archdiocese of Baltimore

Mr. and Mrs. David and Carol Bates

Most Rev. Timothy Broglio

Mark and Jane Chopko

Diocese of Colorado Springs

Erin and Chris DeMartino

Rev. Msgr. William J. English

Most Rev. James H. Garland, MA, MSW

Stephanie and Matt Geary

Mrs. Irena Karpinski

Leadership Conference of Women Religious

Loyola Foundation

Mr. Timothy Maloney

Diocese of Metuchen

Ms. Gigi Metz

Rita M. Meyer

Our Lady of Mercy Catholic Church, 
Potomac, Md.

Diocese of Paterson

Hon. and Mrs. Anthony Quainton

Rev. Msgr. Stephen Rossetti, Ph.D., D.Min.

Deacon and Mrs. Mark Rougeux

Mr. and Mrs. Fritz and Elizabeth Scheuren

Soar! Support Our Aging Religious

St. Anselm’s Abbey

St. Mary’s Seminary and University

Archdiocese of St. Louis

Tori and Ned Struzziero

Mr. and Mrs. Brendan Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Waldron

Philip J. Ward

We gratefully acknowledge the staff of the Apostolic Nunciature and Archbishop Christophe 
Pierre who have made this evening possible. We also thank Sophia Kim Cook (pianist), 
Melissa Tardiff Dvorak (harpist), The Wine Institute, McLean Flowers and Plants, Optimum 
Audio, Silver Orchard Creative (photographer), and Susan Gage Caterers for their special 
contributions.

Our partnership in faith promotes healing in the Church now, and a healthier ministerial 
culture within the Church for tomorrow.



Saint Luke Institute, founded in 1977, is an independent, international Catholic 
education and treatment center dedicated to healthy life and ministry for priests, 
deacons, and religious. We bring the healing ministry of Christ to those we serve 
through integrated psychological and spiritual treatment and education.

We have earned the trust of clergy and religious, as well as their bishops and 
superiors. In harmony with the teachings of the Catholic Church, we provide:

•	 Candidate assessments for those discerning priesthood or religious life
•	 Personalized care that spans multiple locations and service options, 

including prevention, education, consultation, and treatment
•	 Expert staff, including doctoral-level clinicians
•	 Treatment focused on the whole person

Board of Directors
Mr. David S.J. Brown, K.M., Chair

Mrs. Christine Gill, Vice Chair
Rev. David G. Songy, O.F.M.Cap., President and CEO

Elizabeth Lane Brown, R.N.
His Eminence Kevin Cardinal Farrell

Dr. Sheila Harron, Ph.D.
Sr. Ellen M. LaCapria, D.C., ATR-BC

Dr. Richard Milone, M.D., K.M.
Mr. Jeremiah O. Norton

Mr. Terrence O’Donnell, K.M. 
Rev. Msgr. Peter Vaghi

Honorary
Msgr. Stephen Rossetti, President Emeritus

Sr. Carol Keehan, D.C.

Our Mission



Fr. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D.
President and CEO
Saint Luke Institute

2022 Saint Luke Award Recipient

2022 Saint Luke Award

Rev. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D.
President and CEO
Saint Luke Institute



Program
Welcome and Opening Prayer
Most Reverend Christophe Pierre 
Apostolic Nuncio to the United States

Introduction
Mrs. Christine Gill 
Vice Chair, Board of Directors, Saint Luke Institute

Remarks and Presentation of the Saint Luke Award
David S.J. Brown, K.M. 
Chairman, Board of Directors, Saint Luke Institute

Remarks
Fr. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D. 
President and CEO, Saint Luke Institute

Closing Blessing
Most Reverend Mario E. Dorsonville 
Auxiliary Bishop of Washington

Saint Luke Institute strengthens the psychological and spiritual 
well-being of Catholic clergy and religious.

301-445-7970 | sli.org | SLIconnect.org


